
Works notice • November 2019  
 

 

Joy Baluch AM Bridge Duplication 
Site investigation works   
 

As part of the Joy Baluch AM Bridge Duplication Project, the Department of Planning, Transport and 
Infrastructure (DPTI) advises that site investigation works will be undertaken in various locations on the 
eastern and western sides of the Joy Baluch AM Bridge and at various locations on the August Highway 
Bridge that crosses the ARTC rail line.  

Timing of works: 

Works will be undertaken Friday, 1 November, between 7pm and 6am, weather permitting.  

Activities: 

Location of existing utilities services via potholing and visual inspection methods. 

What to expect: 

Temporary and minor traffic restrictions may apply in the vicinity of the works at times. Signage will be in 
place to alert road users to any changes to traffic conditions. Motorists are advised to take care when driving 
through the area.  

Access to residential and business properties will be maintained at all times.  

Night works are undertaken to: 

• ensure the safety of road users, pedestrians and construction workers 
• minimise impacts to traffic during the day 
• complete the works as quickly and safely as possible 

DPTI appreciates your cooperation and patience while these important works are carried out. 
 

Yours sincerely 

The Joy Baluch AM Bridge Project Team 

Phone: 1300 794 880 

Email: DPTI.communityrelations@sa.gov.au 

Visit: www.dpti.sa.gov.au/joybaluchAMbridge 
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